
 

 

EYEMOUTH HARBOUR 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No. 12 of 2019 
Dredging Operations Completed. 
 
Date of Issue: 26th June 2019. 
 
1. MARINERS ARE HEREBY ADVISED that the current phase of dredging 

operations in the harbour entrance has been successfully completed. 
 

2. Soundings taken immediately after the work finished indicated an available 
depth of 1.0m below standard chart datum throughout the entrance.  

 

3. Harbour users are thanked for their cooperation during the dredging 
programme. 

 

4. This Notice cancels and supersedes LNtM No. 8 of 2019 - Entrance Depths 
and LNtM No.10 of 2019 – Dredging Operations. 

 

 

By order of the Harbour Master 
 
Richard Lawton 
Eyemouth Harbour Trust 
 


